CYCLE LANESFOR STROWAN ROAD/ROSSALL STREET RR 9364

The Board considered a report from the Cycle Planning Officer on a proposal to
mark cycle lanes on Strowan Road and Rossall Street.

The Board decided to support the proposal in principle and await a report back on
the outcomes of the public consultation that was soon to take place.



